
 

 

 

12 September 2024 

 

Notice regarding Change in Credit Rating (Rating Upgrade) 

 

The company hereby announces that the credit rating rated by Rating and 

Investment Information, Inc. (R&I) has been changed as of 12 September 

2024 as per below. 

 

1. Rating Information 

 New Rating Before Change 

Rating A+ A 

Rating Outlook Stable Positive 

 

2. Rating Agency 

Rating and Investment Information, Inc. (R&I) 

 

3. Date of Change 

Thursday, 12 September 2024 

 

For more information about the rating, please refer to the below news release 

by R&I. 

News release of Rating and Investment Information, Inc. (R&I) 

 

The company’s rating information can be seen from the below URL. 

https://www.globalsuzuki.com/ir/stock/rating/index.html 
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